
As you embark on summer’s  
final chapter, don’t forget:

Enhancements to the University of Iowa 
retirement plans at TIAA are coming soon!
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No longer employed by the University of Iowa, but still have a 
balance in the retirement plans?
The upcoming plan changes will apply to you. Although you are not actively 
contributing to the retirement plans, you have a balance in one or more 
accounts impacted by the changes. Be sure to carefully review this and future 
communications for the details and any action steps you may want to consider.

A reminder about what’s changing:
Introducing the University of Iowa Target Retirement Series—a new, custom 
target date series tailored for UI employees 

An updated investment lineup—featuring several new options with lower costs

A new self-directed brokerage option—for those experienced investors who 
want access to even more options beyond the retirement plans’ core lineup

Seamless investment transitions within TIAA—eligible balances in your 
mandatory, voluntary and 457(b) deferred compensation plans will be 
automatically transferred to the new options

More details are coming your way when the 
University of Iowa’s fall semester begins! 
Watch your email or designated mailing address with TIAA in early August for 
a detailed transition guide that includes:

• Key dates

• Specific action steps you may want to take

• Information about available resources—including webinars, onsite seminars 
and one-on-one counseling sessions with TIAA financial consultants

Until then, visit tiaa.org/uiowa or call TIAA at 800-842-2252, weekdays,  
7 a.m. to 9 p.m. CT.


